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CIRCULAR TO ALL CHAMBERS 

 

 

4 October 2022  

Circ. 11 of 2022 

 

 

New Gibraltar Courts Service Website 

 
The Gibraltar Courts Service has today launched its new website at the same address – www.gcs.gov.gi  
  

Following issues that made our old website unworkable, we have completely redesigned a new 
website with the user in mind.  We will continue to develop it over the coming months by updating 
and adding additional information and features.    

 

We will also continue to work with our uploaded judgments and sentencing pronouncements so that 
the search function is maximised.  
 

 
 

 

 

Ms H Cumbo MBE GMD 
Chief Executive      

http://www.gcs.gov.gi/

